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The principle that all individuals have equal value and should have 
equal rights and opportunities is foundational to democracy. In America, 
we believe in the freedom to decide our future — whether it’s choosing 
leaders who will fight for affordable housing, better jobs, and quality 
healthcare, or holding those in power accountable. But this fundamental 
freedom is under threat. Some politicians are trying to roll back voting 
rights because they fear the power of our voices.

The JLVRAA would return the Voting Rights Act to full strength by holding 
states accountable when they attempt to disenfranchise voters and 
restore voters’ ability to challenge discriminatory changes to voting 
practices. The bill also makes efforts toward transparency by requiring 
local governments to notify the public of changes to voting practices.

When we all have the freedom to vote, regardless of our race or 
background, we can build an economy that works for everyone, ensure 
our neighborhoods are safe, and guarantee our children have a better 
future. By defending our right to vote, we’re standing up for the freedom, 
fairness, and opportunity that every family deserves.

bit.ly/JLVRAA-119thHouse


